
Friday 18th September, 2020 

This Week… 

¶ Individual photographs were taken of the children in school today. 

¶ The children have shown great resilience this week when carrying out assessments to help us identify any 

gaps in their learning. 

¶ Reception have had another fantastic week in school; they are adapting to the routines and the long days! 

¶ The whole school are working on a large scale art piece around the theme ΨAll Things Bright and BeautifulΩΦ 

We cannot wait to see the finished piece. 

¶ Children at The Den have enjoyed helping Mr Morris harvest the raspberries in the allotment. 

¶ Nursery have settled in exceedingly well—there are fewer tears and they are beginning to show independ-

ence within Ladybird Class. 

Menu 

! ŎƻƭŘ ƻǇǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƻ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ 

ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎ ƘŀƳΣ ŎƘŜŜǎŜ ƻǊ ǘǳƴŀ ƛƴ ŀ ǎŀƴŘǿƛŎƘ ƻǊ 

ǿǊŀǇΦ 

Monday 

Pizza & Diced Potatoes, Jelly or Fruit 

Tuesday 

Pork & Apple Burger & Wedges, Iced Sponge Cake 

Wednesday 

MacΩnΩCheese, Chocolate Rice Krispie Cakes 

Thursday 

Roast Pork, Raspberry Ripple Ice Cream 

Friday 

Fish/Fish Fingers & Chips, Yoghurt or Fruit 

Notices 

¶ Please NAME all uniform. We have had a lot 

of children misplace cardigans and sweat-

shirts.  

¶ Please ensure you are using the one way 

system correctly; Gloucester Road gate is 

exit only (even before school). This system 

is in place for everyoneΩs safety. 

¶ Please read with your child at least 3 times 

per week—regular reading will have the 

biggest impact on their progress. 

Tollgateõs Messenger 



Hot Chocolate Friday 
These children have been nominated by staff for going 

above and beyond. 

Robert for all his home learning over the last 2 weeks—fantastic effort! 

Amber  for helping another child when they fell over and dropped their belongings. 

Brooke has pushed herself in her learning and ensured others are following the rules. 

Matas for settling so well and managing lunchtimes successfully. 

Chloe W for settling into school, being ready to learn and working hard to form the 

letters in her name. 

Office Queries 

From Monday 21st September, Mrs Steggall or Mrs Kirby will be available outside the main entrance for 

any office queries.. For example, to drop paperwork off, or ask for uniform order forms.  

They will be outside from о—оΦнл pm each day.  


